
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had a number of concerns reported to us this week as regards children feeling unsafe in various 

online groups they are in. None of these groups are set up by the school and the only online sharing platform 

we use is Google Classroom which is password protected and monitored by class teachers. If your child has 

been given a mobile phone, it is your responsibility, as a parent, to be looking at this regularly to monitor what 

the children are using the phone for.  It is against the law for children under 16 to be using WhatApp and under 

13 to be using Snapchat. Please spend time this weekend looking over your child’s phone or tablet. 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

HOME-LEARNING PLAN 

Over the course of this half term, there may be times 

where some children will need to isolate at home.  

If they are feeling well enough to learn from home while 

isolating, please  encourage them to join their classes on 

Zoom for English, Maths and Topic lessons.  

The times below show what time you need to zoom in 

for each lesson: 

9:30am – English  

10:45am – Maths  

1:30pm – Topic  - except on the day when they do PE – 

during this time you can do PE at home in your own 

way! 

Don’t worry, you won’t need to zoom in for the whole 

lesson – only for about 20 minutes so you can listen in 

and follow what your class is learning.  

You will need to use the zoom link below to join your 

class for English and Topic. For Maths, click on the link 

for the teacher you go to for Maths.  

For example: if you are in 3J you will click on Miss Jones’ 

link for English and Topic. But if you go to Mrs Ahmed’s 

class for Maths, then you will click on Mrs Ahmed’s link 

at 10:45am to join her Maths lesson.  

Once you have finished the zoom lesson, go back to 

Google Classroom, do the task and hand in a picture of 

your completed work.  

If you have any questions, please write it in this stream.  

Happy  home-learning! 

Morning lessons 

Our morning reading lessons start 

at 8.55am therefore if you child is 

just coming through the gate at this 

time, they will be missing some im-

portant learning. 

The gates are also being locked at 

8.55am in order for all staff to start 

teaching; please can I encourage 

families to be arriving from 8.45am 

in order to have a calm and focused 

start to the day. 

 

 

VOTE FOR US! 

We have been successful in being se-

lected for the customer vote in Tes-

cos to get some extra money to sup-

port our Edible Playground. PLEASE 

ask for your ‘token’ when shopping 

in Tesco and add it to the correct box 

near the checkouts. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Standing up for what you believe in” 

What are people passionate about and how are they taking a stand? 

What do we believe in? How can we make our voices heard? 

“Our lives begin to end the day we become silent about the things that matter.’ Martin Luther King 

Site Supervisor Vacancies 

There are 2 site supervisor jobs available within the TTLT; one at North Beckton and one at 

Ranelagh Primary School. More information can be found by following this link: 

https://www.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/249063 or on our school website. 

Our lunchtime providers, Ju-

niper, are keen to find out 

why some children prefer to 

bring packed lunches rather 

than have a free hot school 

meal. Please could you help 

them understand your views 

on this by completing their 

questionnaire below. 

 

https://

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/

northbeckton-

packedlunchsurvey  

https://www.jobsgopublic.com/vacancies/249063

